Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Physical Therapy Practice
The Board of Physical Therapy Practice hereby gives notice: 
that on May 19, 2023, the Petition for Variance or Waiver was withdrawn by the Petitioner. The Petition for Variance or Waiver was filed by Margaret Zajac-Krupinski, on April 10, 2023, seeking variance or waiver from paragraph 64B17-3.007(3)(a), F.A.C. as it pertains to the educational credentials evaluation reports and subparagraph 64B17-3.001(2)(c)4, F.A.C., which states for physical therapists and physical therapist assistants who have received a diploma from a program in physical therapy in a foreign country, have received a determination that their credentials are equivalent to the education and preparation required for licensure as a physical therapist or physical therapist assistant in the United States. Educational credentials equivalent to those required for the education and preparation of physical therapists or physical therapist assistants in this country shall be determined by an agency as provided in Rule 64B17-3.007, F.A.C.
The Notice of Petition for Variance or Waiver was published in Vol.49, No.71, on April 12, 2023, in the Florida Administrative Register. No comments were received on the Petition. The Petition has been withdrawn upon request of the Petitioner.
A copy of the Order or additional information may be obtained by contacting:
Allen Hall, Executive Director, Board of Physical Therapy Practice, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C05, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3253, Allen.Hall@flhealth.gov.
